
 

 

         January 20, 2017 

Dear Pine Run Fifth and Sixth Grade Families, 

Please mark your calendars and save the date for an exciting and important 
performance this spring! 

What:      

MOVIE MAGIC 
This year our school will be presenting a musical revue, “Disney Movie Magic,” 
which will include acted dialogue and excerpts of songs from various Disney 
movies.  

Who: All Fifth and Sixth Graders at Pine Run! 

We will present two performances of the show – a fifth grade 
performance, and a sixth grade performance. Students will learn the show in 
school during music class, but those who wish to sing in the optional select 
chorus may sign up to attend before-school chorus rehearsals. The show 
includes a limited number of solo singers, acting roles, and stage crew 
members, so we will audition for those parts during the school day. 

* If your child is interested in any of these optional roles, please fill out the 
attached form and return it to me by Wednesday, February 1st. * 

When:   Monday, March 27, 2017 
Fifth and sixth grades will each perform a daytime assembly, then will be 
asked to return in the evening to perform for their families. Fifth grade will 
perform at 6:30 pm and sixth grade will perform at 7:45 pm.  

If you have any questions or concerns, please feel free to email me at 
cquinn@cbsd.org. I look forward to seeing you at the show! 

       Mrs. Christina Quinn 
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Select Performers and Stage Crew Form 

Please check the box(es) that your child is interested in.  

 Select Chorus Ensemble 
o Attend before-school rehearsals at 7:45 am in the music room on the 

following dates: February 28, March 7, March 14, March 21 
o No audition required 

 Acting Role (and/or)  Solo Singer 
o Auditions will take place during music class on the week of February 6-10.  
o Students interested in being a featured performer need to memorize 

and perform an excerpt of dialogue (actors) or song (singers) from the 
show. This audition material will be given out the week before auditions. 

o Students - if you are given a role or solo, it is your responsibility to learn 
your part by the end of February, so you are prepared for in-class 
rehearsals in March. 

o Solo singers are encouraged to attend the before-school chorus 
rehearsals for extra practice time.  

 Stage Crew 
o Several students will be needed to help run the show, which might 

include running a CD background track, coordinating projector images, 
moving sets or props, or any other “behind the scenes” work needed. 

o Interested students should submit a short written statement describing 
why they would be a responsible, dependable, technically capable stage 
crew member. Please attach it to this form. 

Please complete the following and return to Mrs. Quinn by 
Wednesday, February 1, 2017. 

 
Student name: __________________________________________ Class: __________________________ 
 

If I am: 
j In the chorus, I will attend before-school rehearsals  
j An actor or solo singer, I agree to learn my lines/song 
j In stage crew, I have submitted a statement about my dependability 

 
Student Signature: ____________________________________________________________________________ 

 
Parent Signature:  ____________________________________________________________________________ 


